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31 August 2020 
 

Dear Students and Parents, 
 
The academic year 2020-21 at The British School of Kuwait (BSK) will begin online, with 
lessons commencing on Sunday 06 September 2020. This period of eLearning will continue 
until such a time that we are able to welcome students back to our campus. 
 
Although students will initially be working from home, they will still need the same equipment 
as they would ordinarily use in school, and there are also a few additional items as a result of 
us starting this academic year online. 
 
Prior to the commencement of lessons on Sunday 06 August 2020, all Higher Phase students 
will need to have the following items available and accessible: 
 

• a suitable computer, charger and all required software 
• earbuds compatible with their laptop 
• a printer 
• dark blue or black pens 
• a red pen (for self-marking) 
• a purple pen (for peer-marking) 
• pencils, eraser, sharpener, colouring pencils, 30 cm ruler 
• highlighter pens 
• glue stick, safety scissors 
• mathematical equipment (calculator, compasses, protractor) 
• tracing paper (if they are studying mathematics) 
• notebooks including white, lined, squared and graph paper 
• small whiteboard and whiteboard pens 
• folders for storing work 

 
Students enrolled on the following courses require the additional items listed below and 
should ensure that they have them available for these lessons: 
 

• IGCSE Art, Photography, Graphics: set of permanent fine-tipped marker pens, 
  propelling pencil (ideally with 2B leads), set of lettering stencils (optional) 
• Photography: approved camera (must be SLR at for AS and A Level) 
• IGCSE Design and Technology: A3 Sketch Pad, A3 Plastic Wallet, 100cm ruler, 
  Cardboard (for models) HB pencil, 2H pencil, black fine liner pen 

 
We look forward to welcoming all of our students online for the new academic year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Emma Bowie 
Head Teacher 
 


